BUCKINGHAM PALACE

27th May, 2014
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. I am writing to thank you for your letter, with which you enclosed
information on Bonorong Wildlife Sanctuary.

The Queen was interested to hear of the work carried out at the
Sanctuary, and of the extensive education programme which you run so that
children may learn about the wildlife.

It was kind of you to wish Her Majesty to know of your plans to mark
the one hundredth birthday of 'Fred', your Sulphur Crested Cockatoo, and
The Queen hopes that all the children will enjoy his special party.

Thank you once again for your letter.

y-in-Waiting

Miss L. Tabone



